
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CORPORATE RESOURCES OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 23 JUNE 2005

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

CROS.60/05
DRAFT CORPORATE CHARGING POLICY 2006/07 – 2008/09

The Head of Finance reported (FS.5/05) on the Council's Draft Corporate Charging Policy for 2006/07 to 2008/09.  She informed Members that the aim of the Corporate Charging Policy was to address the requirement for a corporate approach to be adopted towards the issue of fees and charges and to provide a clear policy framework within which to conduct the Annual Review of fees and charges.

RESOLVED – That the Draft Corporate Charging Policy 2006/07 – 2008/09 be received.







